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 Theo has been celebrating his birthday at Thornton 

Hall Farm with his family at the weekend.  It looks like 

Theo had a great time. 

Thank you for sharing with us! 

A huge well done to Zulekha for 

always having a positive attitude 

and for her amazing walking 

around school. 

We are very proud of you       

Zulekha! 

 

 

All donations of Christmas jumpers will be 

much appreciated! Adult or Children's sizes welcome. 

We are still taking donations of unwanted Christmas 

Jumpers for our Christmas 2024 fundraiser. 

So if you are having a wardrobe clear out and your 

jumpers are looking for a new home, then please 

consider sending them in to school. 

Adult or Children’s sizes welcome. 

All donations will be much appreciated! 

WOW!  

Tia has been 

showing what a 

great dairy 

farmer she is.  

Amazing! 



 

Aisling’s Class - Alex 

Katie’s Class – Mason 

Samantha’s Class –Tia 

Rebecca’s Class - Lucy and Zulekha 

Laura’s Class – Edward 

Danielle/Connor’s Class – Macie-Rose and Dylan 

Julie’s Class - Talha 

 Michael’s Class - Sofia 

Courtney’s Class - Scarlett 

Josh’s Class - Archie and Yahya 

  Alex’s Class - Michael.N 

Libby’s Class - Leighton 

You can view all of our policies on the   

school website: 

www.holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk  

                

 

 

 

Staff Children 

Courtney and 

Sophie.B 
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If you would like to share any news on 

the newsletter, please send  photos etc. 

to : 

newsletter@holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk 

 

 

STAFF DEVELOPMENT/TRAINING 

Supporting one to one reading in school 

Friday 2nd February 

5-9th February  

Tuesday 6th February 

NSPCC Number Day 

Children’s Mental Health  Week 

Nibble and Natter 

Friday 9th February  

Tuesday 20th February  

School closes for half term 

School re-opens  

Safer Internet Day Tuesday 6th February 

 

Wednesday 31st January - 3pm-4:30pm 

 
If you shop in any of the following Tescos:   

Burnley Extra 

Reedley Burnley Express 

Brunshaw Burnley Express 

Padiham Superstore 

Make sure you pick up the blue tokens and vote for the Georgia Fourie Butterfly Fund 

and help support Merry Berries our after school club. 

Thanks for your vote.  We would love to see photos of you voting for us. 

The hairdresser will be in school on Monday 5th February 

and Tuesday 6th February 2024. If you would like your 

child to have their haircut, please respond to the  School 

Spider message and include any  requirements. 

The cost of the haircut is £10.00.  
5th and 6th February Hairdresser in school 

You can also view our privacy notices on the 

school website. 

Thank you for sharing 

your photos 



 

 

 

 

 



 












